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Charlie Griffith

From: Damion Draeger <damiondraeger@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 4:50 PM
To: Charlie Griffith; Jeff Fortin
Subject: 419 McCall Street Plans for Front Porch
Attachments: 419 McCall Front Elevation.pdf; 419 McCall Overhead.pdf; 419 McCall Side Elevation.pdf

Charlie and Jeff, 
 
 I am attaching three drawing of what we intend on doing with our front porch.  Basically we would like 
to recreate the existing with the only change being the railing which I do not have in the drawings as I 
am not sure which direction we would like to go.  At this time I am thinking we would like to make the 
railings of some sort of wood option.  I am also not sure whether we need to follow the historical 
height of the railing or newer building codes.  That would also play a factor in our options. 
 
 Thank you, 
Damion Draegr 


